
 

                                                   
January 2019,                                                                                                        
 
Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 
 
 Another year is behind us as we move forward into 2019.  It was a very interesting year as we experienced 
both the highs of seeing great spiritual interest develop in the hearts of men and women in new places like Florida 
and Alabama, and the lows of heavy mailing restrictions in Michigan and Pennsylvania.  Through it all, we know 
that the Lord has His steady hand upon us!  I look forward with great anticipation to what the Lord has in store for 
us next year as we continue to invite more and more to experience God’s love through these studies.  
 
 Please continue to keep our Pennsylvania students in prayer.  We began mailing courses to the new address 
provided for us at the end of November.  Unfortunately, they do not appear to be reaching their intended 
destination.  I have heard from a large number of students who say they have gotten their answer sheets from the 
processing facility in Florida, but are still awaiting their courses.  No packages have been returned to us, so my 
hope is there is just a long processing time.  Until I know for sure, we have once again stopped mailing there.   

  
“Jesus Christ is the same yesterday and today and forever.” - Hebrews 13:8  

   
 
 “I just want to express my gratitude to you, and to God for you, and to all who dedicate their time to these 
lessons.  Please never forget how important your service to the Lord, and to us students, really is.  Happy 
Thanksgiving, and have a wonderful Christmas, filled with more love than you can stand.” - Timothy (Virginia) 
 
 “Thank you so much for being you and for all that you do for the kingdom of God.  There are many of us in 
the jails and prisons.  Some guilty and some innocent of charges against us, but as for our guilt of being sinners 
who need to be saved, we are all guilty.  All have sinned and fallen short of God’s glory, and especially me.  I 
have been a disobedient Christian.  I am as filthy rags and I ask God to forgive me of my sins.  I know that the 
Lord God forgives me (1 John 1:9).  We need you to keep providing the love of God that He has given to you.  
Through you, God is blessing many.  You help to make this place bearable.  I thank God for you and His word.  
God bless you all, and Merry Christmas!” - Darryl (Virginia) 
 
 “I would like to thank you for the birthday card and the encouraging words and prayers over the past 
years.  I would also like to return some encouragement to all of you.  I’ve been locked up now for seven long years 
and still have nine more to go, unless something changes in the system.  But within the past years I have found a 
life that I can live with, and that is the Lord.  Our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ has blessed me in so many ways, 
and has answered so many prayers that  there’s no number large enough to count them.  Even though I thank and 
praise Him every day throughout the day, it’ll still never be enough.  I could go on for days talking about Him, 
naming things He has done, and prayers He has answered, but I won’t, because there’s not that many days, nor 
enough paper to do so.  Again, thank you and keep up the good work for the Lord, and blessing others throughout 
the world.” - John (Michigan) 
 
 For HIS Glory,          

 
 
 
 

Tim Priano, Director 
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